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5/31/23 

The Adams Township School District is seeking applicants for the 2023-24
school year. Applications are currently being accepted for the following full time
paraprofessional positions: 

PRESCHOOL Paraprofessional: Assistant in a GSRP classroom. CDA required
or Early Childhood Associate Degree (Covered by the District if needed to 
obtain). 

SPECIAL EDUCATION Paraprofessional: Primary responsibility will be working
with special education students within a kindergarten classroom. 

Paraprofessional: Primary responsibilities include outside recess supervision,
lunchroom assistant, after school programming. 

Applications will be accepted until positions are filled. 

All interested candidates should email an application including letter of interest
and resume to: 

Kim Harris, Principal
South Range Elementary School

harrisk@adams.k12.mi.us 
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